

Dr. Farid Younos California State University East Bay United States of America

Granada, 15 de septiembre de 2015

Dear Mr. Younos,

I wish you and all your family and friends be in good health, when receive this letter.

It is my honor to address you, I am aware of your worldwide intellectual reputation.

During the 10th, 11th and 12th of November current year, will be held in Granada a major conference on your country, whose general theme is "Afghanistan: Lessons learned and future prospects", organized by the Spanish Army Command of Training and Doctrine, which I am honored to lead, and the University of Granada

I feel that no one better than you could develop a Conference referred to importance of Law and Religion in Afghanistan, subject in which you are a very important expert.

It is therefore, it is my honor to invite you to participate in the Congress, thanking you for your willingness to attend.

Looking forward to welcoming and offering you our hospitality.

Receive my warmest greetings

Margarita Robles Carrillo Codirectora del CEMIX UGR-MADOC Julián Tomás García Sánchez Codirector del CEMIX UGR-MADOC